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Friday 3rd March 2023 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
RE: Reminders for Trip to Shepreth Wildlife Park  
 
On Friday 10th March 2023, Reception will be visiting Shepreth Wildlife Park in Royston.  
 
We will be travelling by coach and will be leaving school at approximately 9:30am and returning at 3:15pm. 
 
All children will need to bring a small backpack to store their packed lunch and water bottle. Please provide a 
home packed lunch in a labelled carrier bag so this bag can be thrown away afterwards. If, your child is in 
receipt of free school meals (FSM) we can order a lunch from the kitchen. If this is the case, please inform 
your class teacher if your child is in receipt of FSM (not Universal School Meals) and we will arrange to order 
this for you.  
 
All children will need to bring a drink for lunch and one for throughout the day. Please remember not to pack 
fizzy drinks or sweets or chocolate. 
 
Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform and has a warm water proof coat with a hood. We will 
be taking your child’s wellies with us so please ensure that they are in school and ready for your child to use.  
 
Many thanks for your on-going support 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Mrs Hnatiuk and Miss Wade 
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